“lhe American l:egion

“Still Serving America”

29 March 2015

To whom it may concern,

It is my pleasure to provide this letter in support of Resolution #203 (Missouri) Clay Bird Trap
Shooting Competition in 2015.

We fully support the efforts of American Legion Post 218 in Washington, MO as they seek to
incorporate into The American Legion Youth Shooting program, the Clay Bird (Trap) Shooting
Competition.

Not only does the Department of Alabama support the resolution we are looking into starting this
program in our state as well.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Very Respectfully

Greg Akers

The American Legion
Department of Alabama
Adjutant
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